
Attention: Planning Services 

Department of  Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to  show my support for  the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project 
(Application SSD 6612). 

I am an employee of  Daracon and have been for 4.5 years. The Martins Creek Quarry plays an 
important role within Daracon's operations and the expansion has the ability to  provide job 

security for many of  us working for  Daracon. 

I directly rely on the operation of  the quarry as a quarry truck driver. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Kind regards, 

Phillip Richardson 
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